
SIT Minutes: March 27, 2017 

Members Present 
Admin – Mike Mobley 

K – Laura Turpin 
1st – Hannah Clark 
2nd – Brandi Bell 
3rd – Susan Kimball 
4th – Barry Rymer 
5th – Sherry Hubbard 
TA – Susan Carter 

Parent:  Tracy Morrison 

Items Discussed: 

1.  Lost and Found Items 
 Please be cautious when allowing students to take from the lost  
 and found, even if just for the day.  1st) There is concern about  
 cleanliness. 2nd) If it is not returned then the rightful owner will 
 be without. Teachers please think about this before sending  
 students on a cold day to “borrow” from the Lost and Found  
 bucket. 

2.    Walkers and Car Riders  
 Since the weather has warmed a little, there has been a problem  
 with people parking and retrieving students as walkers instead  
 of staying in the car rider line. This causes problems for parents  
 needing to park for meetings, volunteering, etc. SIT’s plan   
 to address this matter is as follows: 1) A sign will be placed  
 outside informing parents to stay in the car rider line; 2) *If  
 needed, a personal phone call or Connect-Ed will be made; 3)*If  
 needed, walkers will be moved to the front of the school for  
 dismissal.  



 It has been requested that teachers have a list of our regular  
 walkers. 

 Hopefully these steps will resolve the issue. 

3.  Shower Guidelines 

 There has been a request to set Staff Shower Guidelines for next  
 year. Due to yearly baby, bridal, and retirement events we would  
 like for the Social Committee to set some guidelines in order to  
 have consistency.  

4. Report Card Input 

 Kindergarten teachers would like to give input to the county  
 about online report cards for K-2.  If you would like to give any  
 input, please see a Kindergarten teacher. 

Please discuss the above items within grade level. 
  

Respectfully submitted by: Sherry Hubbard, SIT Chair 


